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Year 1 
Year 2  
Year 3 
Year 4 
Year 5  
Year 6 

Rosie 
Shaun T 
Meryam 
Alima 
Jessica 
Eliana 

  

Top Table 
These children have shown good  

manners at lunchtime and will be a 
guest on Top Table after half term 

Year 1                 Julian 
Year 2                 Yoel 
Year 3                 Benyamin 
Year 4                Nour 
Year 5                 Lola-Jean 
Year 6                 Amine 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY:                
Every Tuesday until 31st March—Y4 swimming lessons.  
Mon 9 Mar—Reports go out to parents 
Tues 10 Mar— 9-9.30 Reading open morning for parents and 
governors  followed by tea/coffee and biscuits in the hall. 
Wed 11 Mar—2.50pm Y6 poetry assembly 
Mon 16 Mar— Y3 & Y4 trip to the Science Museum 
Wed 18 Mar—Y4 trip to Tate Britain 
Wed 18 Mar—Y2 sharing assembly 
Wed 25 Mar—school photographer in for class photos 
Wed 25 Mar—2.50pm Rec poetry assembly 
Fri 27 Mar— Y5 & Y6 trip to The Natural History Museum 

Angel of the week: Karina Y 1 
   Karina is a wonderful  member of our school 

community who follows our  
Christian Values.  

Karina is very kind and a role model for her 
peers. 

Well done Karina, we are all so proud of you! 
 
 
 

This week’s  
Learning Leaders 

These children have consistently 
demonstrated Learning Leader    

attributes this week 

WE DAY- Mrs Gerer and Kim took some children to Wembley 

Arena on Wednesday! WE Day is an unparalleled celebration 

of young people committed to making a difference. The      

children experienced an ocean of people coming together to 

do good locally and globally. This event inspires young people 

to make positive changes in the world! You can find out more 

by visiting https:www.we.org                                                       

Join the movement. Be inspired. Change the world. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

WE Day  
“The person who inspired me the most was the person who 

was blind and deaf and did not give up her dream to be a    

doctor.” Rita 

Royal Albert Hall – Musical workshop for children in Year 5! 
Fantastic musicians from the Royal Albert Hall worked with 
Year 5 on Wednesday afternoon. Year 5 then performed a 
magnificent piece for the whole school using percussion  
instruments. Thank you to all those who took part and well 
done for your enthusiasm and musicality year 5!     

http://www.scsj.rbkc.sch.uk


Attendance and Punctuality (on time/late) 

 

Year 6 had the highest attendance this week with 98.6%. Well done Y6! 
The lates are creeping up again. Let us all try to be on time next week please.  

 Reception Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 

Attendance 88% 96.1% 88.9% 97.9% 93% 90% 98.6% 

Lates 3 4 6 8 8 9 3 

Reading Open Morning for Parents and  
Governors on 10 March 9-9:30  
Please come in and see how we teach reading. You can 

visit your child’s class and see a guided reading session 

in action. Then afterwards please join us for tea, coffee 

and biscuits in the hall at 9:30 until 10am. 

Please remind your child to wash their hands 
properly and to make sure they are sneezing  
into a tissue or into their elbow if they haven’t 
got a tissue.  
We are encouraging the children to do this at 
school . 

 
Shyla-Rae, What 
do you do on a 
lovely sunny  
Friday? …  
 
You climb a tree! 
 

SCSJ 
Celebrates 

 
World Book Day 

2020 


